
 

 

16th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 Delve Into History – Neil Armstrong Workshop 
 
As part of our exciting topic next half term about the moon landing, we have arranged for 

Delve into History to visit our school to deliver an exciting workshop: Neil Armstrong – from 
childhood dreams to walking on the moon. 
 

All Year 1 classes will receive this workshop on the following days: 

Monday 25th March – AM workshop – 1A (Miss Dyson & Mrs Howell’s class) 

Monday 25th March – PM workshop – 1C (Mrs Eldridge & Mrs Clarke’s class) 

Tuesday 26th March – AM workshop – 1B (Mrs McGillivray & Mrs Kershaw’s class) 

During this workshop pupils will listen to the story of how Neil Armstrong became an astronaut. 
Pupils will learn about his early life before he became famous. They will be immersed in role-

play, meeting Neil as a young boy, a boy scout, a jazz musician, a naval pilot and finally an 
astronaut.   

During the story pupils will listen to the of music Neil Armstrong’s college band, take part in 
astronaut training exercises and through costume see him grow from a young boy to a man. 
Pupils will have the opportunity to look at artefacts relating to the 1969 moon landing. 

 
A contribution of £3.50 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. A Parent Pay item called 
‘Neil Armstrong Workshop’ will appear on your account. If your child is eligible for Pupil 
Premium, you are entitled to the workshop being funded by school.  

 
Kind Regards, 
 

Year 1 Teachers 
 


